PUBLIC FORUM – BOND ISSUE PRESENTATION
The City of Palm Valley will host a community meeting at the Harlingen Country Club on Monday, March 29th at 6:00 pm to make a presentation about the upcoming bond issue. A detailed report will be given.  Mayor Rivera, the City Engineer, the City’s Financial Advisors, the City’s Bond Counsel, the City Attorney, and City staff will be in attendance either in person or via Zoom to answer questions about the proposed projects.
The Country Club has a capacity for 150 people in the main dining room, terrace room and patio. If capacity is reached, a second presentation will be given on Monday, April 12th at 6:00pm.
Social distancing will not be enforced, and masks will be optional. For those that prefer to participate via Zoom, please call City Hall at 956.423.8384 or email srtrevino@palmvalleytx.com to receive a Zoom invite.



Lake #3 Drainage Improvement Update
The Improvements to Lake #3 began in February.  Work to date includes installation of silt fencing and the removal of all trees.  Currently, the contractor is filling in the eroded bank on the north side of the lake.  We anticipate silt removal to begin after Easter. 

